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Our system of vote-by-mail has worked well for many years.  Limiting the voting 

process to in-person on a single day makes it harder for working folks and seniors to 

vote, thus discouraging them from participating in our democracy.  Making it more 

difficult to cast one's ballot is exactly the wrong direction.  I strongly oppose SB 210.  


